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Update for Planning Committee 
 

Wednesday 19 June  2024 
 
 

 
• The Housing Need Assessment and the Design Code has now been signed off 

by Locality.  
 
• Locality funding has now reopened and the application is in the process of 

being completed.  
 
• A timeline of what needs to be completed is attached. An informal public 

consultation is planned for mid August (date to be confirmed once availability of 
the venue has been confirmed) with the Regulation 14 consultation planned for 
September.  

 
 
Recommendations 
 
For Planning Committee to note the update and agree to the timeline 
recommendations  
 

Cllr Elizabeth Hillman 
Chair NDP Steering (Working) Group 


